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Dear Chair Jama, Vice Chair Bonham, and Members of the Committee, 

 

Oregon’s vote by mail system has worked flawlessly for decades. It supports citizens 

who could not vote in person solely on election day. Our current vote by mail system 

assures that all registered voter’s voices can be heard. 

 

SB210 would disenfranchise citizens and weaken our democracy: the list of those 

who can’t stand in line to vote on one day includes not only working folks, seniors, 

parents caring for young children, citizens caring for our elderly, citizens who lack 

transportation, people with disabilities, and more.   

 

Therefore, I urge you to vote NO on SB 210. We need more and better ways to make 

voting as accessible and equitable as possible for all citizens. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 


